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Social Service at I.G.G. College, Tezu Campus 

 

Date: 31stAugust, 2024 

 

The NSS unit of IGG College, Tezu, conducted a social service under the NSS Regular 

Activity program on August 31, 2024, in the college campus. The volunteers focused on tending 

to only previously planted saplings, and they mended and replaced saplings where necessary. 

Each volunteer also adopted a plant, ensuring they would care for the one they adopted. Around 

25 volunteers participated in the event, which began promptly at 6:00 am. 

 

 

 

 


